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15 June 2022 

 

 

Malta International Arts Festival - Grand Harbour 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the Malta 

International Arts Festival will be held at the Grand Harbour. 

 

As part of the activities a cruise round the Grand Harbour by the vessel “Fernandes” will 

be held on Monday 20th, Tuesday 21st, Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th June 2022. 

 

The cruise will depart from the Valletta Cruise Port at 1900 hours sail round the Grand 

Harbour and will arrive again at Valletta Cruise Port by 2100 hours, on each day of the 

activity. 

 

Mariners are instructed to navigate with caution when the above-mentioned vessel 

“Fernandes” is sighted, and they are to maintain a safe distance from the vessel 

“Fernandes”. 

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

 

  

Charts Affected: BA 177 


